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Mayor Gutierrez called the Study Session of the Loveland City Council to order at 6:30 p.m. 
on the above date. Councilors present: Gutierrez, Meckel, Solt, Klassen, McEwen, Rice, 
Johnson and Shaffer. Councilor McKean was absent. City Manager, Bill Cahill was also 
present. 

1. DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
Community Sustainability Plan Discussion 
Public Works Director, Keith Reester introduced this item to Council. Keith reviewed 
the work and concepts related to developing a community sustainability plan. The 
objective of the discussion as to clarify City Council direction with further development 
of policies and action plans for the City. Council directed Staff to continue to explore 
policies and steps to move toward a viable community sustainability plan. 

2. DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
2011 Comprehensive Plan Update 
This item is an informative presentation on the 2011 update of the 2005 
Comprehensive Plan. Development Services Director, Greg George, Planners Karl 
Barton and Bethany Clark presented this item to Council. Sixteen of the 25 City 
Boards and Commissions have completed the three phase process to consolidate 
and edit their Comp Plan objectives. The rest of the boards and commissions have 
completed the process up through Phase two and it is anticipated that these boards 
and commissions will have completed Phase Three by the end of October. The new 
objectives resulting from this update will be presented to City Council in December 
with recommendation for approval by the City Boards and Commissions and City 
staff. City Council approved objectives would constitute the 2011 Comprehensive 
Plan Implementation Plan. The reduced number of specific and actionable objective 
is intended to be a valuable tool for facilitating effective direction setting and decision 
making by City Council. It is envisioned that City Council would consider these new 
Comp Plan objective in setting priorities during their annual advance and budget 
process. 

The study session was adjourned at 7:58 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Teresa G. Andrews, City Clerk Cecil A. Gljtierrez 
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